
 

The John D. Kelly  
Scholarship Award 

 

Scholarship  

Program 

Information 

 

John Kelly was our executive vice presi-

dent for over 40 years. He was revered 

by all for his integrity and dedication to 

excellence in the construction field. John 

left an indelible footprint on our industry 

and is greatly missed to this day. We 

lovingly dedicate this special scholarship 

award in his memory.  

Preference will be given to those whose 

major is in either architecture, construc-

tion, or engineering fields only.  

♦ An additional $2,000 will be awarded 

to a select scholarship winner 

♦ Can only win once 

♦ Apply on the Builders Exchange 

website 

 

Questions?  

Questions may be directed to-

ward Claiborne Snowden at 

502-459-9800 or by e-mail at                       

csnowden@bxkentucky.com 

 

Builders Exchange of 

Kentucky  

2300 Meadow Drive 

#100 

Louisville, KY 40218 

(502) 459-9800 

info@bxkentucky.com 

Builders Exchange of 

Kentucky  

961 Beasley St. #240 

Lexington, KY 40509 

(859) 288-0095 

info@bxkentucky.com 



Scholarship Details 

Who is Eligible? 

The Builders Exchange of Kentucky  

Scholarship program is open to full-time 

students entering their freshman,       

sophomore, junior, or senior year of an 

accredited college or university pursuing 

either a two or four year undergraduate 

degree. Eligible applicants include: 

♦ Children, Grandchildren, and Spouses 

of Employees of Exchange Member 

Firms  

♦ Employees of Exchange Member 

Firms 

♦ Children, Grandchildren, and Spouses 

of  Exchange Staff Members  

What are the Criteria? 

♦ Academic achievement and standing 

♦ Extracurricular activities  

♦ Community involvement 

♦ Work history 

♦ Oral and written communication skills 

♦ Attitude  

♦ Other pursuits and interests 

What is it worth? 

The awards are $2,000 annually for a total 

of up to $8,000 over four years if the full-

time undergraduate maintains the equiva-

lent of a 3.25 GPA on a 4.0 GPA scale.  

How to Apply?   

Complete and return the scholarship    
application form with required attachments  
to: 

Builders Exchange of Kentucky 
P.O. Box 5398 
Louisville, Kentucky 40218  
Or email the forms to  
csnowden@bxkentucky.com 

Who Will Select the Award Winners? 

A panel of judges is appointed by the 

Builders Exchange of Kentucky. Each 

application will be reviewed in detail. 

After all applications have been      

reviewed the scholarships will be 

awarded. All decisions will be final. 

What to Submit with Your Application 

♦ Your high school and/or college 

transcripts 

♦ College aptitude test scores (ACT or 

SAT  

Application 

The application is available at  

www.bxkentucky.com 

Important Dates 

Application Deadline: 

 January 25th  

Notification Date: 

 March 1st  


